Archived: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 8:29:31 AM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 3:20:54 PM

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 10/25/2021 3:20 pm

Response #: 893 Submitter ID: 44380

IP address: 50.125.191.240
Time to complete: 18 min., 2 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. Susanne Tsoming
- **2.** Shoreline
- 3. (o) Hillwood
- 4. stsoming@frontier.com
- **5.** 10/25/2021
- **6.** 8b: MUR-70' zone
- **7.** Dear City Council,

The City, once a bedroom community, is now facing an influx of population with the expected high density development projects. The four projects cited in Att. C has approximately 1,200 future housing units and presumably, an equal number of cars. I grew up in San Francisco, CA, a typical urban city, and the lack of parking is its number one complaint among city dwellers and shoppers. Ground level commercial units are fine, but if customers can't find parking, conflict arises between street parking between them and residents who live above the stores. I suggest developers should be required to have a parking space for every unit they build. Further, there should be an incentive for developers to put in EV charging stations to promote ownership of electric vehicles. Further yet, a small fleet of electric cars should be an available option to apartment dwellers who would pay a monthly rental fee in their rent.

8. (o) Neutral

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.